

THANK YOU FOR A STRONG FINISH

As we prepare for the upcoming 2025–26 school year, the Transportation Department is working hard this summer to ensure a safe, reliable, and efficient start, Our team is focused on bus maintenance, route updates, and driver training so that every student is ready for a smooth ride on day one.

If your child has any transportation changes or needs, please notify the school or contact us at transportation@jpschools.org.

Thank you for your continued support – we look forward to safely serving your family this school year!

Sincerely,
Jefferson Parish Schools

Transportation Department